
Over the Summer holidays Beat School Uniforms
will be holding three POP-UP shops at Haydon school

for all new and existing pupils.
 

These will take place on:
Friday 26th July, Friday 16th August

and Friday 30th August from 10.00am to 4.00pm
Our expert staff will be on-hand to help you get the
exact sizes and kit you need with the comfort of free
parking and the ease of doing it all at your school.

There will be facilities for both cash and card payments.

If you are not able to attend one of these days 
our local shop is also open 6 days a week all year-round.

Monday to Friday 9.00am to 6.00pm 
Saturday 9am to 5.30pm

(open Sundays 10.00am to 4.00pm from the 22nd July)

You can also order online for delivery within 48 hours
www.beatschooluniforms.co.uk

or you can order by phone on 020 3362 2930.

We look forward to meeting you all this Summer!

SUMMER POP-UP SHOPS


